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23   May   2021   

Chairman   Lipps,   Vice   Chair   Holmes,   Ranking   Member   Russo,   and   Members   of   
the   House   Health   Committee,   

Thank   you   for   the   opportunity   to   provide   proponent   testimony   on   House   Bill   
248.     

My   name   is   Sarah   Hardesty.    I   am   a   stay   at   home   mom   to   six   homeschooled   
children   and   a   lifelong   resident   of   Ohio.    I   support   House   Bill   248   because   I   
support   all   people   being   able   to   freely   make   health   decisions   without   
manipulation,   coercion,   or   intimidation.    This   liberty   has   already   been   
established   in   the   Ohio   Constitution   and   the   Nuremberg   Code,   but   the   
enactments   of   mask   mandates   over   the   past   year   and   a   half   have   shown   how   
quickly   those   liberties   can   be   taken   away   by   governors,   employers,   and   
businesses.    My   husband   is   a   Tax   Auditor   and   has   been   required   to   wear   a   
mask   at   work   even   though   he   has   given   medical   and   religious   reasons   why   he   
should   be   exempt.    His   employer   has   not   been   willing   to   offer   any   exemptions   
or   accommodations,   and   I   fear   that   this   could   happen   with   vaccines,   which   is   
why   we   need   House   Bill   248   passed!     

Also,   due   to   censorship   and   manipulation   of   information   (such   as   suppression   
of   VAERs   data,   cause   of   death   coding   changes   by   the   CDC,   PCR   testing   
inconsistencies   and   inaccuracies,   suppression   of   vaccine   companies’   own  
admissions   that   transmission   is   still   possible   with   many   contagions,   etc.),   truly   
informed   consent   is   not   occurring.    

Thank   you   again   for   this   opportunity   to   provide   testimony   on   the   urgent   need   
for   protection   provided   through   House   Bill   248.   

  

Sincerely,   

Sarah   Hardesty   

  


